THE KUTINSKYS

“As we have therefore opportunity, let us do good unto all men, especially unto them who are of
the household of faith.” Galatians 6:10

GRAHAM ROAD
October 2024 Baptist Chareh

Where tive Road Leads ta Caloery

Dear Pastors, Church Families, and Praying Friends,
Two hurricanes, a road trip, and a break for the Pastor at MBC! October has been a full month of ministry!

While we’ve experienced tornadoes and flooding frequently in Ohio, neither of us have been through a
hurricane before! Though Helene impacted the central east coast in a devastating way, she just grazed us.
Milton was a bit closer and had more impact on us. Both hurricanes created substantial debris to clean up at
the house and the church, and Milton caused more significant power outages in the community, including the
church and our home. Overall, we are thankful for God’s provision of safety and supplies! One of the families in
the church even loaned us a generator for the house! In the days prior to each hurricane and the days
following, we spent a great deal of time checking in with widows and other more vulnerable folks of the church
to make sure they were prepared and had all they needed during the aftermath. This was a great opportunity to
connect with folks, minister to them, and get to know them better!

Between the hurricanes, we had planned to travel to NC for the wedding of friends. Being only a couple
hours from the church of a dear friend and pastor we labored alongside with See The Harvest in Scotland, and
being the same week as their missions conference, and being as several STH Scotland alumni would also be
there, we made arrangements to visit. We were graciously invited to set up a display and share our burden
while at the conference! We are thankful for the kind hospitality and generosity of First Calvary Baptist Church
and Sharon Baptist Church (both of Hampton, VA) who host the joint missions conference! We are thankful as
well to Pastor West and MBC for allowing us the extra few days away!

In the latter part of October, Pastor West was able to take some time off. While he and Mrs. West were
away, along with our normal duties around the church, Joe was able to preach a Sunday morning one weekend
and a Sunday evening the next. Angela was able to assist with a variety of administrative opportunities around
the office, including taking some time to assist a local missionary from the church with a more efficient way to
send out prayer letters that will save him hours each month!

We greatly appreciate your messages and prayers, and welcome the opportunity to pray along with you on
any special requests you may have! Please feel free to reach out and let us know!

Your Partners in the Great Commission,
Joe & Angela Kutinsky

Email: josephkutinsky@gmail.com Phone: 330.310.6631 Mailing Address: 4213 N. Gilwood Dr. Stow, OH 44224
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